
From: Nodland, Jeff
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 2:05 PM
To: Donahue, Nancy; 'Hazzard, Michael'; 'todd@nccom.com'
Subject: RE: North County (Arizona, Oregon and Washington) Arbitration Window Extension

Attachments: North County Arbitration Window Extension (Arizona Oregon and Washington) 6-25-09.doc

Michael & Todd:

Unfortunately, we have come to the end of another window and we need to extend the window.  It is my hope that this 
is the last such extension needed.  Please execute this and get it back to Nancy and I.  Also, please get back to us on 
our proposal.  Thanks.

Jeff
Jeffrey T. Nodland 
303-383-6657 

NOTICE: This e-mail message is for the sole review and use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential 
and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, transmission or distribution is prohibited. If you 
are not the intended recipient, please inform the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.
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